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ADDENDUM NO. 1 

TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

DOCUMENTS FOR PROJECT NO. SDWRP-07-23 

CITY OF SANDY 

ENGINEERING SERVICES FOR PORTLAND TO SANDY WATER FILTRATION PLANT TRANSMISSION SYSTEM 

This addendum, issued on the 10th day of August 2023, affects the request for proposal documents for the 

Engineering Services for Portland to Sandy Water Filtration Plant Transmission System Project No. SDWRP-

07-23 and shall be deemed an integral part of the above referenced documents. 

QUESTIONS AND CLARIFICATIONS 

QUESTION: 

Will the Consultant team be preparing and submitting application(s) for Corps/DSL permit? 

ANSWER: 

Task 4.2.i on RFP page 7 states: 

“It is not anticipated that public education or outreach or environmental permitting beyond that necessary to 

secure US Army Corp and Department of State Land approval for wetland/stream crossing will be required.” 

The Consultant team shall apply for the Corps/DSL permit if it is determined that this permit is required.  With 

wetland delineations currently underway, a wetland delineation report anticipated to be completed in 

September. At that time, it can be determined if a Corps/DSL permit is required, and this work can be included 

in the scope of work for the selected consultant in September. 

QUESTION: 

Will services needed for property and easement acquisitions (legal descriptions, outreach, appraisal, etc.) be 

provided by the City, or will the Consultant team provide those services? 

ANSWER: 

The Consultant team will not be requested to provide easement acquisition services. 


